

Shoreham Village School
Church Street
Shoreham
Sevenoaks
Kent
TN14 7SN
Headteacher
Mrs G Lovatt-Young
01959 522228
www.shorehamvillageschool.net
office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk

28th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Whole school picnic – 17<sup>th</sup> July

This is just a reminder that we will be having our whole school picnic at Shoreham Cricket Ground on Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> July. We will leave school at 10.50am and walk to the cricket ground, where we will have some fun games and a picnic before walking back to school at 1.30pm.

Pupils need to wear their PE kit and hat and must bring a packed lunch. CH&Co will provide a packed lunch for any Free School Meal or Universal Free School Meal pupil that requires one, this will consist of a ham or cheese sandwich, vegetable crudités, either a cake or cookie and fruit. If you would like to order a lunch, please complete the online form ASAP. If we do not hear from you we will assume you will be providing a packed lunch for your child on the day. We are a nut free school so please ensure that you do not include any nuts in the packed lunch.

Children will also need a small healthy snack and their water bottle in a backpack.

We will need volunteers to help walk to the cricket ground. Parents are welcome to bring a picnic and join us. If you are able to volunteer, please complete the online form and let the office know.

Please complete the online form on www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage

If it is raining, the event will be cancelled.

We would like to thank Shoreham Cricket Club for allowing us to use their facilities for this event.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lovatt-Young Headteacher















